
 

OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION 
Item – 1 

 

Following the high water period of the Dora Baltea River 

in early June, one part of the dam control at the entrance 

of the white water course has been damaged. 

Consequently the flow control is not guaranteed and the course 

is not suitable until this part of the dam is repaired (current flow 

is above 35m3). 

On Monday 18th of June, the HOC, ICF Technical Committee 

Chair, the City of Ivrea and the water control authorities have 

met in Ivrea to assess the situation and establish a calendar for 

re-construction of this part of the dam prior to the World 

Championships. 

This works programme will be affected by the regular seasonal 

snowmelt. 

It is anticipated that this works programme will be completed by 

the 9th of July in time for the commencement of World 

Championships official training on 11th of July. 

Should there be any change to this timetable (e.g. earlier) we 

will inform you directly. 

Issued by: ICF CSL Chairman & HOC Chairman 
This decision 

affects: 

 

Results  

Time: 12:00 Schedule  

Date: 20 JUNE 2018 Other X 

 


